
THE CADET TRAINING GROUP 

CIVIL AIR PATROL 
 UNITED STATES AIR FORCE AUXILIARY  

CAMP SAN LUIS OBISPO 

 

 

01 January 2015 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR ALL CADETS 

 

FROM: COC 

 

SUBJECT: Application Announcement for CTG Executive Cadre (Suspense: 25 January 15) 

 

1. The 2015 California Wing Encampment Commander Lieutenant Colonel Peggy Myrick 

invites eligible cadets to apply for the following executive cadre positions at the 2015 

CAWG Encampment: 

 

a. Commander, The Cadet Training Group (CTG) 

b. Deputy Commander, CTG 

c. Executive Officer, CTG 

d. Superintendent, CTG 

e. Cadet Safety Officer 

f. Commander, Cadet Training Squadron (CTS); three or four positions available 

(depending on student application count) 

 

2. All interested applicants should go to www.cawgencampment.com for application 

instructions.  Applications will be accepted through the online registration system, no 

payment will be required nor signatures on CAP forms, though you will be asked to upload a 

cover letter and separate resume.  Your resume should include your experiences (Civil Air 

Patrol and otherwise) that you feel apply to this Encampment and have prepared you for the 

job for which you are applying.   

 

3. The deadline for completed applications is Sunday, JANUARY 25, 2015.  Applicants will 

receive receipt of their application upon submission.  Following the deadline passage, 

applicants will be contacted to schedule interviews at the annual Cadet Programs Conference 

(CPC) to be held at Camp San Luis Obispo on Friday, February 13
th

 through Sunday, 

February 15
th

.  Simultaneously, applicants will be required to complete an additional 

assignment prior to their interview (ample time and instructions will be provided). 

 

4. Applicants should have an understanding of Encampment related documents such as: CAPR 

52-16, CAPP 52-24, CAWGOI 52-16-1 (updated 2014). 

 

http://www.cawgencampment.com/


5. Successful candidates should be prepared to participate in the general Cadre Selection 

Exercise (CSX) scheduled for 15-17 May 2015, and will be asked to participate in two 

Executive Staff Retreats which will be scheduled based on group availability.  Of course, you 

will also be expected to attend Encampment scheduled for 1-8 July 2015, as well as Pre-

Encampment beginning on Sunday June 28
th

. 

 

6. Questions about this announcement or the application process should be directed to the 

Commandant of Cadets at: ctg@cawgcadets.org.  Good luck, we look forward to working 

with you to make the 2015 CAWG Encampment a success! 

 

 

 

 

 DOUGLAS S. CRAWFORD, Maj, CAP 

 Commandant of Cadets 


